
 

 

 

INVITATION TO BID 
San Mateo-Rodriguez Sewer Network System – Package 1ASM 

 

 

The Manila Water Company, Inc. (MWCI) invites firms to participate in the bidding for San 

Mateo-Rodriguez Sewer Network System – Package 1ASM. This project is composed of 

approximately 5 kilometers of open-cut and trenchless sewer pipelines laid within the 

Municipality of San Mateo, Rizal, covering barangays Sta. Ana, Guitnang Bayan I, Guitnang 

Bayan II, Dulong Bayan I, Dulong Bayan II, Malanday, Guinayang, and Maly.  The scope of works 

includes the provision of materials, labor and equipment for the construction, installation, 

testing and commissioning of a complete and fully functional and operational sewer network 

system. 

 

Interested Applicants may submit a Letter of Intent (LOI) to participate on or before 10 

March 2023, in portable document format (PDF), and may obtain further information to the 

email address below.  

 

Manila Water Company, Inc. 

Attention: Mr. Alfonso Miguel U. Dela Torre  

E-mail: Miguel.Delatorre@manilawater.com; MWCI-SMR-SN@dccdph.onmicrosoft.com 

CC: Lovely.Ortacio@manilawater.com; Renz.Vitug@manilawater.com  

MWSS Administrative Building, 489 Katipunan Road,  

Balara, Quezon City 1105, Philippines 

Website: www.manilawater.com  

 

The issuance of the complete set of Bidding Document shall begin on 10 March 2023. 

 

 

JHOANA R. TAMAYOR 

Group Head 

Corporate Procurement Group 
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